Thursday 1% February 2024

WHAT DO YOU DO WHEN CHILDREN ASK
QUESTIONS ABOUT

How do we answer our children when they ask us tricky questions about difference?

Equalities Charity Persona Doll Training has created an exciting programme of 3

discussion-based workshops where parents & carers at Holmleigh School consider

some real-life awkward questions, & share their expertise & uncertainties about how
to talk about issues like race, gender, ability, class etc with children.

Holmleigh School will be hosting 3 workshops on
“Questions about Difference”
Starting Thursday 3.40-4.40
on
22-2-24
29-02-24 and 07-03-24
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To join the 3 workshops, fill in your details here & return this leaflet to your
child’s teacher by Wednesday 7™ February 2024

Parent/carer of

Email/ phone

The three workshops are free, but places limited to 24. There may not be any right answers,
but lots of good questions & good conversations. A creche is available in the school.




